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     Deacon Bill Fredrick  

Council 4130 Activities planned 

for the coming weeks are: 

May 1 OFFICERôS MEETING 7:30PM 

May 2-4 MEASURE-UP WEEKEND 

May 8 BUSINESS MEETING  7:30 PM 

May 10 CHAPTER MEETING  7:30 PM 

May 11 SPRING CRAFT SHOW 9AM-4PM 

May 12 MOTHERôS DAY BRUNCH 

May 14 CASH BONANZA TURN-IN 6-8 PM 

May 15 4130 TRUSTEE / ISABELLA 

 MEETINGS  7:30PM 

May 17 FOURTH DEGREE MEETING 8PM 

May 19 FR. NORMSô CELEBRATION 

May 20 PINOCHLE TOURNAMENT 
 SIGN IN 5:30PM 

May 27  MEMORIAL DAY 

May 29 WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER 
 CITY CHICKEN- CLUB 4130    

SERVING 4 - 7 PM  

Grand Knight 

Tom Biel 216-469-9230 

May 2013 

Kn ights  o f  Co lumbus Counc i l  4130 

10806 Granger  Road,   Gar f ie ld  Hts . ,  OH  44125 

.w¦b/I - a!¸ мн 
 The Council is having our Fourth Annual Mother's Day Brunch on May 12.  It 

will be held in our small hall. 

 The brunch will be from 9 AM to 12 PM. Cost is $10 for adults, $5 for children 

under 12.  Any Brother Knight’s (IN GOOD STANDING),  Wife, Mother, or Mother-In-

Law will receive a free brunch.  ALL Moms are free.  

 The Menu includes french toast, scrabbled eggs, sausage, ham, hash 

browns, danish, coffee, juice,   

Pay at the door, but reservations ARE a must.  

 Reservations are due by May 8th. 

To make a reservation, contact: 

Steve Fedorko (440) 886-1973 

Clubroom (216) 662-2277 

2013 Charity Campaign § Cash Bonanza 
Thanks to everyone that has turned in tickets.  The final results will be tallied after the second 

turn-in, which is scheduled for May 14th from 6-8pm.  Keep the tickets coming.  Each one sold 

benefits our council.  Need tickets, please call. 

Chairman: Steve Fedorko (440) 886-1973 

Co-Chairman:  Don Zamiska (440) 241-4783 



This just a reminder for those Brother Knights planning to apply for a high 
school or college scholarship this year.  A Brother Knight:  

1. MUST ATTEND AT LEAST 4 BUSINESS MEETINGS BY MAY 1.  

2. MUST SELL AT LEAST 10 CASH BONANZA TICKETS. 

3. CURRENT DUES PAID BY MARCH 31. 

 If you can’t attend these meetings, YOU MUST CONTACT the 
Grand Knight to make other arrangements. 

 Also, Brother Knights are graded for participating on Council 
Activities.  See the newsletter for upcoming events. 

APPLICATIONS NOW AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE 

SCHOLARSHIP INFO  
& QUALIFICATIONS  

ATTENDANCE PRIZE MISSED  

Our last attendance prize winner was in September of 2010.  

Aprilôs attendance prize was $380 and unfortunately the streak continues.  

Brother Norman Wells was not in attendance.  Win-

ners of the attendance prize, please keep in mind 

Pennies for Heaven and Measure-Up. 

Mayôs prize will be $390 

Of f icer Nominat ions in May  
 aŜƳōŜǊǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ōŜŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŀƴ ƻŶŎŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏƻƴπ

ǘŀŎǘ DY ¢ƻƳ .ƛŜƭΦ  bƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƳŀŘŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ aŀȅ у ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ 

ƳŜŜǝƴƎΦ  bƻǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ ǘƘŜ ƴƻƳƛƴŜŜ Ƴǳǎǘ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴΦ 

¢ƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŜƭŜŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ ƻŶŎŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ нлмо-нлмп ȅŜŀǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ 

ŀǘ ǘƘŜ WǳƴŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΦ 

Wednesday Night Dinners  

Adults $8  / Kids under 12 $6    Serving  4 - 7  
w9{9w±!¢Lhb{ w9v¦Lw95 нмс-ссн-ннтт 

See our website at kofc4130.org for the complete menu 

The Isabella Guild will also be selling  
fresh bakery 

MAY 29 ---  City Chicken  

Dinner will consist of city chicken, mashed potatoes, 

tossed salad, roll & butter 

Dinner by LORIôS CUSTOM CATERING 

 2013 BOWLING LEAGUE  
Our bowling league continues in May. Please remember that 

all games must be bowled during the session dates.    

 Session 9 -  04/29 thru 05/13  

 Session10  - 05/13 thru 05/28 

 Session 11  -  05/28 thru 06/10 

Upcoming Events  

June 7 - Steak Dinner/Bowling Banquet 

June 22  - Golf Outing 

See future newsletters for details 

/ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ tDY tŀǳƭ tƛǊǊƻƴŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ нлмо 

aŜŀǎǳǊŜ-¦Ǉ ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴΦ   

¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊǎ aŜŀǎǳǊŜ ¦Ǉ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘ ǎǘŀǊǘǎ ƻƴ aŀȅ нΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 

ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ aŀȅ нΣ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ aŀȅ пΦ 

¢ƘŜ ǎƛƎƴ-ǳǇ ǎƘŜŜǘǎΣ ŦƻǊ н ƘƻǳǊ ōƭƻŎƪǎΣ ŀǊŜ  ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳōǊƻƻƳΦ   

¢ƛƳŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ млŀƳ ǘƻ уǇƳΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǘ 5ŀǾŜΩǎΣ 5ǊǳƎ 

aŀǊǘΣ ŀƴŘ Dƛŀƴǘ 9ŀƎƭŜΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ нлмо 

ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ȅŜŀǊΦ /ƻƴǘŀŎǘ tŀǳƭ ŀǘ нмс-пмл-тлул ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻΦ 

5ƻ ¸ƻǳ aŜŀǎǳǊŜ ¦ǇΚ 

Contact the Council 
EMAIL Addresses 

NEWSLETTER@KOFC4130.ORG 

HALLMANAGER@KOFC4130.ORG 

COUNCIL 4130 ON THE WEB  

http://www.kofc4130.org/ 

Find current and past newsletters, Wednesday Night Dinner 

Menu, Current Event Flyerôs and much more to come. 

Fiftieth Anniversary of Ordination  

Rev. Norman Gajdzinski  
May l9, 2013 

 I  invite all of you and your families  to join me 

in gratitude and thanksgiving on the occasion of my 

Fiftieth Anniversary of Ordination.   

Noon Mass at St. Therese Church followed by an informal recep-

tion at Wal-Tam"s Ballroom (Knights of Columbus ) will celebrate 

the anniversary.   

Being a part of my fifty years, your presence would add to the 

celebration. May 19, 2013  is the date of the celebration.   

The actual date of ordination fifty years ago was Saturday, May 

18, 1963 with the First Mass on Sunday, May 19, 1963. 

                            Rev. Norman Gajdzinski 

June 26 Stuffed Red Peppers & Pierogi  

Dinner will consist stuffed pepper, pierogi, salad, roll 

and butter. 

Dinner by LORIôS CUSTOM CATERING 

St. Monica Holy Name Society  

Wing Night  

 Playmakers Grill 

Corner of Granger & Transportation Blvd. 

 Saturday May 11   ð    6:30pm - 9pm 

Tickets are $20.00 Each  

Included are Wings, Pasta, Salad, Draft Beer, Well Drinks, and Soda! 

Contact Will Skladany @ 216-544-6785 



SICK & VIGIL  

Our Military Personnel,  PGK Paul Pirroneõs father, PGK Kev-

in Inemanõs mother and future mother-in-law,  Joe Hrovatõs 

sister - in-law, Don Lefleurõs wife, Ken Ainger, PGK Jim Han-

nibal and  all other brother Knights or their families that 

are sick or in distress.  

Cel l  Phones, I -Pods & Phone, 
MP3 Player for the Mil i tary  

We currently have 1,456 recycled cellphones turned in.  Keep 

our troops in your thoughts.  

For more information call LARRY JANKA  587-2025.     

THANKS FROM OUR TROOPS. 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH  

Aprilõs Knight of the Month was Fr. 

Norm Gajdzinski.  He was selected in 

honor of fifty year anniversary as a priest.  

!!!   Congratulations Fr. Norm !!!!! 

hƴ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ aŀȅ мм ŦǊƻƳ фŀƳ ǘƻ пǇƳ ǘƘŜ YƴƛƎƘǘǎ ƻŦ /ƻƭǳƳπ
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ǎƘƻǿΦ    

 Free Admission  

 Vendors Needed  

CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘΥ 

¢ƻƳ DǊŜŎŀǊ ŀǘ оол-пут-ртоп 

Monday Night at the Movies on the Big 
Screen  

Monday Movies are continuing in May.  Theyõll be shown on the 6th 

and 13th.  

 May 6th  Flight  

 May 13th  Here Comes The Boom  

Movie Night begins at 7pm.   
Spring Craft and Flea Market Show  

Fraternal organizations that do charity work and have operat-

ed in Ohio for at least 100 years would no longer have to pay 

property taxes, according to a state budget amendment sup-

ported by Ohio House Speaker William G. Batchelder. 

The amendment was part of the budget approved by the 

House Finance and Appropriations Committee and sent to the 

full House for debate. 

“Members have been supportive of this language because of 

the significant charitable contributions that these organiza-

tions make to their communities; for many of them, their prop-

erty taxes grow higher and higher while their annual income 

from membership dues stays steady or has declined, thereby 

reducing the amount they are permitted to provide through 

their charitable works locally,” Batchelder spokesman Mike 

Dittoe said in an email.  

To support Speaker Batchelder’s efforts to enable our contin-

ued charitable and fraternal existence in Ohio communities, 

please send him as well as your state Representative and 

Senator a letter to that effect.  Reference your support of this 

section of HB 59. 

The mailing address of the Speaker of the House is: 
  
William G. Batchelder 
Speaker of the House 
77 S. High St  
14th Floor  
Columbus, OH 43215 

Tax Break for Knights of Columbus?  

The large wave of adults aged 50 to 60 are finding themselves supporting 

their aging parents and their adult children at the same time. This is called 

the Sandwich Generation. Those in the middle of the sandwich are dis-

covering, the good way or the hard way, that long-term care insurance 

(LTC) can make a substantial difference in the lifestyle of all three parts 

of the sandwich. When middle-age parents become caregivers for their 

own parents, the stress and expenseðeither in direct monetary assistance 

or in lost wagesðcan absorb resources that could have been devoted to 

the caregiversô retirement or to young adult children who need assistance.  

LTC insurance covers the assistance people need with ñactivities of daily 

livingò such as dressing, eating, and bathing. These services are not cov-

ered by Medicare or standard health insurance, and Medicaid covers it 

only when youôve met certain qualifications that usually include exhaust-

ing most of your available savings.  

The time to make decisions about LTC insurance is before you or your 

parents reach the point of needing daily care. I can help. Talk with me 

about the options available in the Knights of Columbus long-term care 

plan. For example, you can choose whether to buy a policy that covers 

nursing home care only, or a ñcomprehensiveò policy that includes nurs-

ing home care but also provides funds for home-based care and adult day 

care facilities.  

LTC policies have many other options that can suit your familyôs circum-

stances and budget. The key is not to wait until age or medical condition 

put the premium rate out of your reach. Your decision to act can make a 

big difference not only in the care you receive, but in the lifestyles of 

your children and their children.  

The Sandwich Generationõs Burden 
Field Agents Report 
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όǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ǇŜǊƳƛǩƴƎύΦ 
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Isabella Guild News 
We are having a ópretty springô, so get out and enjoy itéé..    

BUT donôt forget that the Isabella Guild  has one more General Meeting 

before we end the year.  Our next Board Meeting will be on Tuesday, 

May 7, at 7:00 PM.  We have many ñloose ends to tie up, and all board 

members are encouraged to attend.  Our last General Business Meeting 

for the year will be held on Wednesday, May 15, at 7:30 PM.  This will 

Meeting will include our May Crowning and installation of Officers ï 

President, Pat Harmon, Treasurer, Marlene Kuczmarski, and Recording 

Secretary, Bernie Cermak.  Come and join us to wish the new Officers 

well in their positions and year ahead.  We are Small, but Strong and De-

terminedééé.  

We will also extend our WomanKind Baby Shower to the month of May.  

Help us to help the mothers in need.  Our next bus trip will be on Tues-

day, July 9, and we will be going to the Hollywood Casino in Columbus.  

Cost is $26.00 with perks available, and payment is due by June l.  Come 

and enjoy a relaxing, and (hopefully) profitable day.   

The Board wishes ALL a SAFE, and ENJOYABLE SUMMERé.  After 

all, we waited all winter for thiséé 

A SPECIAL THOUGHT FOR  

          YOUR DAYéé 

 

One of the SECRETS of Life ---- 

Make Stepping Stones out of  

     Stumbling Blockséé. 

Bernie Cermak, Recording Secretary  

BRUNCH 

Our Council will hold its 13th 

annual outing on Saturday, June 22 at the Grantwood Golf Course.  

It will be a four man scramble. It will be a shotgun start at 1pm. A 

Lunch will be served before and dinner to follow after.  The cost will 

be $90 per person.   

For those interested, please call Jeff Snodgrass at (216) 

870-7242. 

For those interested in dinner only (steak), please contact 

Jeff.  Dinner to be served at 6:30PM. 

Come and enjoy yourself. 

See the flyer on our website at www.kofc4130.org 

ANNUAL GOLF  
OUTING  

Measure- Up 

STEAK ROAST/BOWLING LEAGUE  
BANQUET  

Our bowling league banquet this year will be a steak roast 

held on Friday June 7.  This will be free for all bowling league participants.  

Make sure your fees are paid!!  The cost will be $10 for all 

others.   

Everyone is welcome.   

Come join us and help kick off the summer. 

Please contact Steve Fedorko if you are attending or have any questions. 


